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  FISCAL NOTE 
 LEGISLATIVE FISCAL ANALYST ESTIMATE  
 

ESTIMATE OF FISCAL IMPACT – STATE AGENCIES * 

FY 2010-11 FY 2011-12  
EXPENDITURES REVENUE EXPENDITURES REVENUE 

GENERAL FUNDS  (See Below)  (See Below) 

CASH FUNDS  (See Below)  (See Below) 

FEDERAL FUNDS     

OTHER FUNDS     

TOTAL FUNDS     
 

*Does not include any impact on political subdivisions. See narrative for political subdivision estimates. 
 
LB 761 prohibits the issuance of an employment driving permit to persons whose licenses have been revoked due to driving under the 
influence convictions, if one or more administrative license revocations have been issued during the immediately preceding 12 year 
period.   
 
The Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) indicates there were 637employment driving permits issued in 2008.  DMV does not currently 
track information regarding whether employment driving permits are issued to persons with one or more license revocations in the 
immediately preceding 12 years.   The department will have minimal increased programming expenses related to tracking the issuance 
of employment driving permits in accordance with the bill.  Any expenses can be handled with the existing resources of the department.   
 
The fee for an employment driving permit is $47.50, of which $40 is deposited in the General Fund and $7.50 goes to the DMV Cash 
Fund.  There will be a minimal loss in revenue from employment driving permits pursuant to the bill for those persons who will be 
prohibited from obtaining a permit.  The number of persons impacted by the bill is estimated to be small, so the estimated loss in 
revenue is projected to be minimal for the General Fund and DMV Cash Fund.    
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COMMENTS 
 
NEBRASKA DEPARTMENT OF MOTOR VEHICLES:  Concur, no fiscal impact. 
 
 


